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Prof. Dr. Ibrahim Shaban, CEO of PMU at the 

Ministry of Higher Education 

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din - the president of 

Benha University, University Vice-presidents, 

Deans, the University CEO of the Project 

Management Unit (PMU), the Manager of 

Quality Assurance Center, the Managers of ICTP, and all Staff of the 

University development projects congratulate Prof. Dr. Ibrahim 

Shaban – the Dean of the Faculty of Engineering in Shubra for his 

new position as the CEO of PMU at the Ministry of Higher Education 

for one year from 12/01/2013.   
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